From: Joel M. Widder [mailto:jwidder@oldakergroup.com]
Sent: Friday, June 05, 2009 3:03 PM

To: Meacham, Stephen P.

Cc: Scott Sudduth

Subject: RE: Request to Meet on ARI-R2 and MRI-R2 Programs

Steve — | know that | suggested yesterday that Friday might be the day for Chicago — but now,
given other developments, the folks from Chicago would like to see if they could meet with you

on Wed, June 10 late morning —say 11AM? Please let me know as soon as you can and | will get
you the names of those coming in from the University of Chicago.

Thanks —

Joel



